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12 September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Bank Holiday – School Closed 

 

Monday 19 September, the date of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s State Funeral, will be a 

national bank holiday. 

 

This means that school will be closed on this day. It will be a day to pay respects to Her 

Majesty and commemorate Her reign, while marking the final day of the period of national 

mourning. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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